

Learn to Love, Love to Learn Akona te Aroha, Arohaina te Ako

Upcoming Dates

Wednesday 16 October
CCSA Yr 7-8 Volleyball
Bruce Pulman Arena

Friday 18 October Whole School Mass 9am

Assembly Led by Fijian Community 1.45pm

Monday 21 October Liturgy 9am

Friday 25 October Tumanako Disco Camp Fundraiser

Monday 28 October LABOUR DAY SCHOOL CLOSED Greetings, Kia Ora Koutou Katoa, Talofa Lava, Malo e Lelei, *Kia Orana, Fakalofa atu, Kumusta, Shlama Ellokhon, Zdravo, Kona Mauri, Malo Ni, Salam Alaikum, Bula Vinaka, Namaste, Chao Ban*

Welcome Back to School!

Dear Parents and Whānau,

As we embark on Term 4, we are excited to share that we have a fantastic term planned for our students! Attendance is crucial this term, and we encourage everyone to make a real effort to ensure pupils are at school daily. Consistent attendance makes a significant difference in their learning and success.

We would also like to thank you for your patience as we transition to our new uniform supplier, NZ Uniforms. We hope to have the physical shop ready at the beginning of next week, followed by online purchasing. We will keep you updated and let you know as soon as the shop is ready.

We realise car parking can be a stressful time at the end of the school day. We ask that we support each other to keep the pupils safe. Please use the car parks available, alternatively, park on Russell Road or Deveron Road. Please refrain from parking on the Parish grass or across the entrance way to the Church and Offices.

This term, we are looking forward to some wonderful events, including our Cultural Dance Festival, Year 6 Girls and Boys Camp, and Year 8 Camp. Don't miss the upcoming Disco, which will support our Year 8 fundraising efforts for camp. We will also hold our School Prizegiving to celebrate our pupils' hard work and achievements, as well as our evening Graduation Liturgy for our Year 6 Boys and Year 8 Girls.

Let's make this term memorable together!

God Bless

Mr Ryan Principal



Monday 11 November TEACHER ONLY DAY SCHOOL CLOSED

Friday 29 November Cultural Dance Festival 12.30pm

Friday 13 December School Prize Giving 12.30pm

Monday 16 December Graduates Liturgy 6pm

Tuesday 17 December LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 12pm

A very big welcome!

To the following students (and their whanau) who have recently started at our school

Kha Nhu' Tran
Ha An Tran
Hai My Pham
Juliet Abundo
Alex Al-Sabbagh
Imogen Cassidy Comer
Scarlett Fatu Nu'u
Julyanna Ferrer
San-Quentin Lee
Peyton Tafeamalii
Angelina Tuuau
Atarah Sabillo
Jazlyn Singh

As we break the bread of our lives, we touch the World. Lucille Ciafre

Powhiri and Fijian Language Week



A powhiri to welcome new whanau to our kura yesterday along with 3 new staff followed by Liturgy led by our Fijian Community. A wonderful start to Term 4.



2nd Hand School Uniform

We would appreciate any donations of 2nd hand uniforms - do you have any items at home that no longer fit your child? Please drop them into the school office so that they can be passed onto other families. Please check in at the library if you are looking for 2nd hand uniform - limited sizes available.

School Hats

A reminder that a school hat is compulsory for ALL PUPILS to wear in Term 4. Hats are available from the school library \$17.50

St Anne's
Manurewa
Facebook
SCHOOLWEBSITE



Attendance Dues

Updated invoices will be emailed to families this week - any remaining balances need to be paid by 1 December. Financial assistance is available to assist families who may need financial support with the payment of Attendance Dues for preference students - if you require some assistance please download an application form and contact Mrs Sparks at the school office or Auckland Common Fund Ltd at the Catholic Diocese of Auckland on 09-360-3069 for further information.

Tumanako Funraiser Disco



Tickets on sale from next Monday morning, 21 October 2024 from 8.15am and then every morning with the last day Friday, 25 October. Outside Atawhai Room (multipurpose room)

CASH ONLY

Tickets will be held and given out on Thursday afternoon, 24 October 2024 to the students. Door Sales available on the night.

This newsletter is intended for the St Anne's Catholic School Community.

If you received this email unintentionally please click https://groups.google.com/a/stanne.school.nz/d/optout

Ph: 269 0023 Fax

Fax: 267 7534

Email: office@stanne.school.nz

124 Russell Road, Manurewa, Auckland

PO Box 97 241, Manukau 2241, Manukau City